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Dear Ms. Monroe: 
 
Please, I am begging you, do not allow these transmission lines for Northern Pass to be installed. We have one of  

the most scenic and beautiful states in the nation and many visitors come to enjoy it. I live in a neighborhood  

(Colby Pond) where those ugly, horrible, enormous poles/wires destroy our beautiful landscape. It is so hard not to  

see them each time you use our road. 
 
I also don't understand why NP will not bury these lines? It just may take them awhile longer to earn their  

investment back, but it would help all of us who do not want these monstrosities in our state. Most noteworthy,  

New Hampshire residents will not benefit from NP.  
 
I would also like Gov. Sununu to rethink his position. He's a young man and has a long political future ahead of  

him if he listens to our protests. He mustn't let big money influence him in any way, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janet Vaglica 

  

 


